
From: "Richard Lennox" 
Sent: 12/10/2021 1:12 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/1612 

Hello, 

I am against this. No public funds should be contributed to what is essentially a contribution to private 
wealth! 

R Lennox. 
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